
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Eastern Star Sisters & Brothers, 
 
Silent night Holy night, all is calm, all is bright. 
 
The Grand Chapter of North Dakota wishes you a very Blessed 
Christmas season and a Happy New Year. Our hope for you 
this Holiday Season is that everyone stays safe and well, so 
next year we can get back together face to face. Have our 
Grand Chapter session and do all the good works our Eastern 
Star members do without worry of the corona virus getting in 
our way. 
 
Star Love, 
Margaret Zaharia, WGM  Martin Bless, WGP 
 


